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Ottawa, November 7th, 1904.

sar.-

With reference to your letter of the 31st ultimo,

the contentu of which have been noted, I beg to inform you

that if you consider the Clydesdale stallion "Douglass", now

at the High River Industrial School, suitable for the Hobbema

gency, you may make arrangement to have the animal sent

there at a cost of $300.00, delivered at Calgary.

With reference to the concludinq gelegrap of your

letter, I beg to say that, in the event of your arranged for

the transfer, you should notify Mr. Grant and have him send

a reliable person to Galgary to take over the horse upon its

arMral there.

Your obedient servant,

I am Lean

Secretary.

J.A. Markle, Esq.

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Gleichen, Alberta.
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